
   

     

I cant believe its August already!  We are finally getting back to 

somewhat of a normal here at Moran Vista.  I am thankful that 

the dining room is opening and running at 50% capacity and 

great to see that we our having activities back up with of course 

our restrictions.  We are looking forward to continuing to do      

activities on the lawn.  Rachel and activities have done a great 

job organizing different entertainment on the lawn.  We will     

continue to plan for that.  I do want to remind everyone that ALL 

RESIDENTS TESTED NEGATIVE for the virus so we are all very 

blessed and fortunate.  I want to give a special thanks to Chris 

Womble our star of the month in July.  Chris you have done a  

super job working in maintenance and we all appreciate 

you!   Remember to drink lots of water during our hot summer 

days and make sure you are washing your hands.  We will con-

tinue to do our best to help everyone and build our Moran Vista 

Community. 

 

Be not afraid of anything.  You will 

do marvelous work it is fearlessness 

that brings heaven in a moment. 

 

   Blessings,  

  Andrew Steighner 

A Note From Our Director 



 

 
 

 

 

 

When did you move to Moran Vista? 

Iris moved into Moran Vista back in October 2019 

 

What do you like the most about living at Moran Vista? 

Iris lit up when she talked about all the staff at  Moran, she is so grateful for 
the caregivers that helped her husband Roger. She also mentioned how 
much she appreciates Rachel & Christie in the activity dept. 

 

What did you do before retiring? 

When Iris wasn't  at home raising her beautiful daughter, Melissa, she 
worked at a school cooking and baking. Iris worked for the school district for 
27 years.  

 

If you had one Super Power, what would it be?  

Be able to run fast, really fast!  

 

What is your favorite food?  

Iris loves steak, nothing  is better than a nice steak and a fresh green salad. 
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Hello fine people of Moran Vista Senior Living! What an 

honor it has been to step into the role I have here. Thank you to all the resi-

dents and staff for welcoming me warmly into this fine facility and greeting 

me with your beautiful smiles every day. 

A small snippet about me. I am a registered nurse with nine years of        

experience in geriatric care. I am thirty-four years old, married, and have 

two bubbly and oh-so-cute wonderful daughters. Born in Spokane and 

raised in Spokane Valley. I love basketball and tennis the most but           

appreciate all sports. I decided to become a nurse after deciding I wanted a 

career that could help me financially raise a family and I have an extreme 

sense of duty to find fulfillment in providing care for God ’ s finest of his 

wonderful creation –  all you folk! 

I want to give a special thanks to Andrew for giving me the shot to become 

your Director of Nursing. It is apparent the entire care team here is         

dedicated to their duties and will do everything in their power to give you the 

best possible experience at Moran Vista. 

Feel free to stop by my office anytime to say hi! Of course, I will always   

willingly listen to any concerns you may have regarding your care or any-

thing else. Don ’ t be shy! 

 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Walker, RN 

Ryan Walker, RN 

Nurse’s Notes 


